Meeting Notes – Jan. 7, 2025

The LaFayette Rotary Club held its first meeting of the new year on Tuesday, January 7, 2025.  Along with ushering in a new year, the club ushered in a new practice for the club, Getting to Know You. In order to foster fellowship and get to know our fellow Rotarians even better, the first Tuesday of each month will be dedicated to focusing on one member, and if applicable, their business.

This month, Rotary president Stephen Wheeler, was the focus of Getting to Know You.  Steve is our local ALFA Insurance agent.  He spoke on changes in his field, including the reasons behind rising premiums and why insurance companies are refusing to offer coverage in certain circumstances.  Also discussed was how underwriting was changing and rising replacement costs.
